

GRADUATION CORNER

CLASS OF 2019

SENIOR CAP AND GOWN PORTRAIT OPPORTUNITY

Dorian Studios will be at Smoky Hill High School on April 24, 11:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. in the Activities Hall. This will provide seniors an opportunity to acquire individual, studio quality cap and gown portraits. (Individual pictures are not taken during the commencement ceremony. Video only will be available.) A wide variety of portrait packages will be available. No sitting fee required. Photos will be delivered home. Portrait order forms will be handed out at the Senior Parent Meetings on April 9 and 10.

MANDATORY GRADUATION REHEARSAL FOR ALL GRADUATES:

Tuesday, May 21nd, 2:00 p.m., West Gym Cap and Gown distribution follows rehearsal.

CHECKLIST

- √ Seniors must clear all fines in Bookkeeping in order to participate in graduation.

 Convenient Option To Pay PowerSchool Fines Online
 - Log into your parent account for your student through https://my.cherrycreekschools.org using either Firefox or Chrome
 - Click on the PowerSchool tile
 - Click on "balance" in the blue navigation bar on the left
 - Click the green "Make a Payment" box on the right, above the listed fees
 - · Choose children individually in grey left bar, then that child's fees are listed on main screen
 - Click on "Pay \$xx" for each fee you want to pay
 - Click on "Add Selected to Cart"
 - Click on "Checkout" in the bottom right corner. You will then be directed to either continue shopping, or make your payments
- $\sqrt{\ }$ Be sure you have paid for your cap and gown through Jostens, (www.Jostens.com), prior to the

Mandatory Senior/Parent Meetings in order to receive your tickets for graduation.

 $\sqrt{\text{Keep studying! Stay focused!}}$

If you have any questions about Graduation,
Please call Scott Cohen, Assistant to the Principal, or his secretary, Laurinda
McIntosh
720-886-5550